
 
 

You are Cordially Invited to  
the NACo Headquarters Office  

660 N. Capitol St. NW | First Floor Conference Center 

White House Briefing and Reception 

Monday, September 17 

6:00 p.m. 
 
Dear Mississippi County Official, 
  
As a welcome to Washington D.C., we would like to invite you to a briefing at the 
NACo office (660 N. Capitol St. NW) on Monday, September 17 at 6:00 p.m. As an 
elected county official, our office is your office and we would like to take this 
opportunity to meet you and show off your office! 

  
Following the dinner reception, we will hold a quick briefing on what to expect 
during your meeting the following day at the White House, including what county 
priorities NACo is currently working on. 
  
Please RSVP with your name to Luana Mayfield at lmayfield@naco.org or 202-
942-4237 by Wednesday, September 12. When reaching out, please also specify if 
you plan to bring any guests.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Matt Chase 

Executive Director 

National Association of Counties 

 

mailto:lmayfield@naco.org

